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Anniversary & New Employees  
We have one multiple -of -five anniversary this month:  James Duvall  of  

Aberdeen celebrates 10 years on January 25. Congratulations, James.  

We also have two new employees this month. Please welcome them.  

TYLER HAYDEN ð Tyler is new on delivery at our Sidney store. From Sidney, Tyler 

enjoys cars and hunting, and he describes himself as an avid sports fan.  

JOSHUA JONES ð Joshua is a new service tech for BENCO -Bismarck. Thatõs 

about all we know about him so far because heõs been so busy working we 

havenõt been able to give him his newsletter interview yet. 

Retirements  
By Dick Hedahl  

 

With the sale of Hedahls to APH of St. Cloud, both Larry Lysengen 

and I will be retiring.  We will remain with the company during the tran-

sition to help make it as smooth as possible.    

I met Larry in the mid ô80s through my sister Jane, who was a friend 

of Larryõs family. Larry was interested in a move, and I wanted some 

more top management talent in the company. By 1989, we found an 

opportunity for each of us to accomplish our goals, and Larry came to 

Hedahls as manager of BENCO Equipment.  

As things developed over the next couple of years, we needed 

more management talent at the parts store level, and Larry accepted 

the role of Marketing Manager and, soon afterwards, Chief Operating 

Officer for the entire company.          continued on p. 4  

Dick Hedahl   

presents Larry 

Lysengen with his 

25-year pin in 

2014.  



Hedahls Sold to Auto Parts Headquarters  

Remember those Hedahls belt buckles that Chris Balzer 

found?  Iõve got about 15 of them. If you want one, 

give me a call. If I get more calls than I have buckles, 

then weõve have a drawing. 

Thanks, Dick Hedahl  

As you probably know by now, 

Hedahls, Inc. has been sold to Auto Parts 

Headquarters in St Cloud, Minnesota. It 

was announced on Wednesday, January 

11, 2017. 

The Hedahls Board of Directors chose 

to have APH buy Hedahls because of the 

great similarities of the two companies. 

We are confident that the transition to 

APH will work well. I anticipate good op-

portunities for Hedahls employees as the 

new division of APH. APH is a larger com-

pany than Hedahls, but it is still a family -

owned company.  The    Bartlett family is 

still very much involved in the operation 

of their stores and warehouse. Corey 

Bartlett is a third -generation CEO, who is 

actively involved in the day -to -day busi-

ness of auto parts. This active and grow-

ing company will allow the folks at 

Hedahls,  BENCO, and NEMAC the op-

portunity to continue their careers in this 

business.  

You will see elsewhere in this newslet-

ter that both Larry Lysengen and I are re-

tiring from Hedahls, but we will both be 

available to help ensure there is a smooth 

transition to the APH systems.  

Thank you all for 110 years of business 

as a provider of products and services to 

the upper Midwest. When Ed Hedahl 

started his little furniture and hardware 

store in Mercer, ND in 1906, I wonder if he 

ever thought about where it would be 

taken in the century ahead. Now we are 

at the moment of a new beginning for 

Edõs adventure. What will the next centu-

ry bring? It will be exciting to see.  

I want you all to know that I am ex-

tremely grateful to all of you for being  

the talented individuals you are. Your 

hard work and dedication to taking care 

of our customers and each other has 

made Hedahls the dominant provider of 

products and services in our part of the 

country.  

I have said it more times than I can 

count, òYou folks are my secret weapon.ó 

Every competitor provides parts and 

equipment, uses computers, stocks mer-

chandise, and delivers to customers. But 

only Hedahls has the Hedahls people. 

You are my secret weapon. Thank You.  

Dick Hedahl  



Hello from Corey Bartlett  
Iõm delighted to welcome 

the Hedahls team to the APH 

family. For decades, youõve built 

a solid reputation for service in 

the upper Midwest and we are 

excited to help continue that 

tradition. Our approach is very 

similarñprovide the highest level 

of service in our markets with a 

full offering of premium quality 

products.  

When the decision was made 

to sell the business, the Hedahls 

leadership team was diligent in 

choosing the right partner to 

provide a good home for the 

Hedahls employees. I think APH 

is a great fit for the Hedahls 

team, and I look for-

ward to spending 

time with you sharing 

our approach to the 

business. 

We talk a lot 

about saying òyesó 

to our customers. As 

you know, that re-

quires a strong store 

and warehouse in-

ventory, robust pro-

grams and the com-

mitment by the en-

tire team to go the 

extra mile. Over the 

next few months, 

weõll be working 

hard to help you 

continue to say òyesó 

as often as possi-

bleñour team is 

here to support you 

and your growth.  

For now, thanks for your patience and flexibility as we learn about the Hedahls team and 

the customers. I look forward to meeting everyone, and visiting the stores over the next few 

months. The opportunities ahead of us are significant ñthanks for your support.  

Any questions? Feel free to send me an email: cbartlett@autopartshq.com  

Locations added to APH: H = Hedahls Parts Store; B = BENCO; N = NEMAC 

Corey Bartlett outside the Bismarck store on January 11. 
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